From: denise julien

To: Neighbourhood, Planning: WCC
Subject: fitzwest applicatoin

Date: 04 August 2020 14:01:40
Hellois

FitzZWest is not representative of the whole area. see email sent to
neighbourhood planning Tue, 21 Apr, 12:09.

When | asked for help towards my greening project for Carburton Street,
Gwilym told me to go to the Marylebone High Street Ward, which | did.

But, in order to get a small grant from Marylebone High Street Ward, |
had to be part of an organisation. So | asked Gwilym if | could be
represented by FitzZWest, as Carburton Street

Is within Fitzwest parameters.

Gwilym put endless obstacles in my way. He did not want Carburton
Street to interfere with his agenda for Great Titchfield Street. Gwilym
justifies ignoring issues outside his area of interest, with the retort that
he "does not accept”, what is said, regardless of evidence put

forward.. He even said "l don't accept what ClIr Karen Scarborough said”,
over insurance not being needed for Greening Carburton Street.

So, if Carburton Street cannot be included in FitWest for funds/ help
towards it's greening, then FitzZWest need to re-define their area
that excludes Carburton Street.

Denise France julien






